

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

October 21, 2014

CONTACT: Gretchen Pruett, Library Director
700 E. Common St.
New Braunfels, TX 78130
830.221.4322
gpruett@nbtexas.org

Library to Participate in National Novel Writing Month

New Braunfels, TX – On Thursday, October 30th, from 5 – 7 p.m., the New Braunfels Public Library will host a kick-off party for all those who are interested in participating in National Novel Writing Month. The event will be held in the Library's meeting room.

The goal of National Novel Writing Month (or *NaNoWriMo* for short) is to write 50,000 words in the month of November. Writers of all ages are welcome to attend the party and meet others, share goals, and engage in fun writing exercises. The library will schedule weekly "write-ins" during the month of November to facilitate the sharing of ideas if interest is expressed by participants.

To register for this event, visit www.nbtexas.org/libraryevents or call 830-221-4300. For more information on *NaNoWriMo*, visit www.nanowrimo.org

"The library is pleased to participate in National Novel Writing Month. It's an excellent way for writers of all ages to engage in the writing process in a fun, goal-oriented way," said Library Director Gretchen Pruett. "Nationally over 310,000 people participated in this program last year, as well as 650 libraries. We're thrilled to take part in this intellectually and creatively challenging program."

For more information about this event contact Megan Clark at 830-221-4304.